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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 19/20: 028 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 15/04/2019.  
 
In the 2018 calendar year were there any babies born at your hospitals where the weight of the 
baby was 12lbs (5443g) or more? If so please state how many and what their birthweights were. 

 
Unfortunately we are unable to provide you with the information requested as: 
 
In accordance with the Freedom of Information Act, Exemption section 40 (Personal 
Information) has been applied.  Due to the low numbers (<5) involved we have withheld the 
exact numbers to protect the identities of individuals. 
 
While the Trust acknowledges that it is desirable to make information as freely available as 
possible the release of this information would be unfair to the individuals concerned and 
would contravene the rights of the individual under the Data Protection Act.  
 
The information requested is therefore held exempt from disclosure under section 40 
(Personal Information) of the Freedom of Information Act.   
 


